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October 23, 2023 

Vern R. Pierson, District Attorney 
El Dorado County 
778 Pacific Street 
Placerville, CA 95667-6481 

Subject – El Dorado County (UV) Program 

Dear Vern R. Pierson: 

This letter is to confirm Cal OES’s intent to fund El Dorado County for the 
Unserved/Underserved Victim Advocacy and Outreach (UV) Program. The 2023 UV 
Program will be funded with 2023 VOCA funding in the amount of $196,906 with an 
additional $49,227 required for Match.  

Fiscal year (FY) 2023 UV Program is in year two of a five-year funding cycle. The 
program has a yearly non-competitive reapplication for continued funding. The 
performance period cycle will commence on January 1, 2024, and end December 31, 
2024.  Once the application has been approved by Cal OES, you will receive a formal 
letter notifying you of grant award approval. Once you are notified that you are in 
grant award, you may bill for expenses retroactively to January 1, 2024, the original start 
date of your new grant. 

I look forward to working with El Dorado County in serving unserved/underserved 
victims. Should you have questions regarding the UV Program, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Alanna Wilson 
Program Specialist 
Unserved/Underserved Unit 
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